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Ewa Babiarczyk 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Sent: 18 February 2009 10:12 
To : 'John MacNamara' 

Subject: RE: Drawing 

Hi John, 

I have received your email. Thank you very much. 

Regards, 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 

Tel: +353 53 9160662 
Fax: +353 53 9160699 
E. Babiarczyk@epa. ie 

From: John MacNamara [mailto:John.MacNamara@bnm.ie] 
Sent: 18 February 2009 09:45 
To: Ewa Babiarczyk 
Subject: Drawing 

~- 
Bord na Mona p.1.c. 

Registered Office: Main Street, Newbridge, Co.Kildare 
Registered No: 29771 7 

The information contained in this email and in any attachments is confidential and is designated 
solely for the attention and use of the intended recipient(s). This information may be subject to legal 
professional privilege. If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, 
copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify us immediately and delete all copies of this email from your computer system(s). 

VIRUS WARNING: You are requested to carry out your own virus check before opening any 
attachment. Bord na Mona plc accepts no liability for any loss or damage which may bc caused by 
software viruses. 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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